
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Lower 1 become Dino Land! 

 

Over the last half term, the children in Lower 1 have been learning all about fossils and 
dinosaurs. They have worked incredibly hard to find out how fossils are formed, written stories 
about dinosaur adventures and even created their own information booklet to share all they 
have learnt!  

We have thoroughly enjoyed making our very own papier mâché dinosaurs. This has been a 
particularly messy activity,  the children have all worked so hard on their own creations but also 
supported each other fantastically.  

We hope you enjoy seeing their dinosaurs as much as the children enjoyed making them!  

 

Miss Beth Adamson and Miss Charlotte James  


